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S1 would like to thank T3 for letting us know that T3 and “New SMG 9” have identified security
issues in the GET INPUT (with hidden text) SAT command which can be broadened to more
generic ME security issues. S1 has reviewed the issues identified and has the following
comments:

•  There is clearly no service requirement that some ME emit loud DTMF codes
when the CHV1 code is entered,

•  As this is a security issue, S3 can analyse if the issue could result in a real
threat.

In the case this issue is considered as a threat, S1 will follow the advise of S3 and, if needed,
modify its specification accordingly.


